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MAYOR ADAMS’ STATEMENT FOLLOWING MEETING WITH PRESIDENT TRUMP
 
NEW YORK – New York City Mayor Eric Adams today released the following statement following a meeting with U.S. President Donald Trump to discuss New York City’s priorities:
 
“New Yorkers elected me to fight for them and their families, and every single day, our administration works to make our city better and to uphold our indisputable title as the greatest city in the world.
 
“As part of that mission, I met this afternoon with President Trump and members of his administration at the White House to discuss critical infrastructure projects, as well as the preservation of essential social services, among other topics.
 
“Our meeting was productive and laid a strong foundation for continued discussions about New York City’s top priorities and, in the coming weeks, I am hopeful our administrations will meet again to build on this progress. A good leader finds common ground to get things done, and that’s why I remain committed to working with this administration wherever collaboration helps make New York City the best place in the world to raise a family.”
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